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Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

We are thrilled to invite you to our Santa and Elf Dash on Wednesday, 18th 

December, from 3:45 pm to 4:45 pm! This festive and fun-filled event promises to 

be a fantastic way to get into the Christmas spirit while raising money for sensory 

sessions for our Resource Provision.   

 

Get ready for half an hour of running, walking, skipping, or hopping around the Golden 

Mile to the sound of your favourite Christmas tunes. We would love to see parents and 

children dressing up as Santas, elves, or any festive character – the more creative, the 

better!   

 

After all the festive fun on the track, we will head into the school hall where there 

will be 30 minutes to browse our Christmas treats sale, where children can pick out 

some delightful goodies. We will have some lovely warm hot chocolate and some non-

alcoholic mulled wine on sale too. Every penny raised will go directly towards supporting 

sensory sessions that greatly benefit the children in our Resource Provision.   

 

Tickets are just £1 per person and can be purchased through ParentPay.   

 

Let’s make this a memorable event full of laughter, joy, and festive cheer. We can’t 

wait to see you there, dressed in your Christmas best, to celebrate the season and 

support a fantastic cause!   

 

Warm wishes,   

Alice Pemberton 

Resource provision class teacher. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


